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Subject: RAI Renewal of 06-20957-01 
(NOTE:  This will be used as the  
 Documents Title in ADAMS) 

 

In the renewal application dated August 22, 2012, submitted by Robert D. Russo, M.D., it was stated that the 
majority of radiopharmaceuticals were supplied by commercial nuclear pharmacy. When questioned about how 
they receive their radiopharmaceuticals, the nuclear medicine technologist stated that all of their 
radiopharmaceuticals are supplied by a commercial nuclear pharmacy. They receive individual doses preloaded into 
syringes (unit doses). 
 
Action Required:  Complete renewal 
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